
 

 

 

Leon A Harper American Legion Post 50 

American Legion Riders 

Minutes Monthly Meeting 

November 8th, 2017. 6:30 pm 

 

Roll Call with 10 Members Present;     0 Excused;  

Opened with Pledge of Allegiance by Director Donnelly 

The following topics where discussed. 

Director Donnelly suspended regular meeting for installation of 2018 ALR Officers. 

Guest attending was 5th District Commander Leonard Smith and Western District Assistant Director for Virginia 

American Legion Riders Lewis Hawthorne who administered the Installation of Offices for Post 50. 

 

1. Nomination for ALR Post 50 Officers  in 2018 
a. Director  Patrick Donnelly 
b. Vice Director  Michael Borden 
c. Secretary  Ingo Haas 
d. Treasurer  Bill Rohr 
e. Sergeant at Arms  Jimmy Thetford 
f. Safety Officer  Larry Lewis 
g. Road Captain  Joe Crawford 
h. Chaplain  Mike Hallinen 

 

After the installation all Members their spouses and guests reconvened at El Mariachi Mexican Restaurant for 

Hospitality. 

 

If you can find the time, come on down to Post 50 on Wednesday and / or Friday evening at 6 pm until …. 

Check Calendar on valp50.org website for updated and new events. 

For changes, updates or corrections email info@valp50.org 

Always check online Calendar for latest activity. 


